
The Buckingham School – Year 9 Options 
Registration Instructions – ParentMail Email sent 
21/01/22 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Please find attached instructions on accessing the online options portal which will go 
live on Monday 24th January.  This is accessed through your child’s school email 
account so please sit with them and follow the instructions. 
 
If you have any questions please contact me by 
emailing cbrearley@buckinghamschool.org 
 
 
Kind regards 
Clare Brearley - SIMS Manager 
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